OlL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

May 16, 1974

RECEIVED

Mr. Robert N. Enfield MAY 17 1974
P. O. Box 2431 ‘
Santa Pe, lew Mexico 387501 _ a.c.C.

ARTESIA, OFFICE
Dear Mr. =nfield:

wWa are in receipt of your letter of May 15, with
attachmenta, concerning the recent classification of your
Federal Well No. 1-11 in tha Buffalo Valley-Pennsylvanian
Gas Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico.

Upon classification to marginal status 277,143 Mcf
of underproduction was cancelled, and you have raquested
rhat the well be reclassified back to non-marginal status
and the underags rainstated. ’

Tnasmuch as this matter is of vital interest to all
concarned, yoursalf, Southern Union, and tha Cormission,
we feel that a new daliverability test should ba coanducted
on ths well. :

By carbon copy of this letter, Southern Union Gas
Company is hereby directed to make arrangements for a new
doliverability test of the well in the immediate Iuture.

very truly youzs,

DANIEL S. NUTTER
Chiaf Engineer

nsy/ar
cc: O. L. ilaseltine
Southern Union Gas Co.

Mr. Jim Goble
Anoco Production Company



